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OFFICE OF THE ATTORNEY GENERAL
STATE OF ILLINOIS

Lisa Madigan
ATTORNEY GENERAL December 9, 2014

VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL

Mr. John Kraft

7060 Illinois Highway 1
Paris, Illinois 61944

john@illinoisleaks.com

RE:     Freedom of Information Act Request

2014 FOIA 032488

Dear Mr. Kraft:

Thank you for writing to the Office of the Illinois Attorney General with your
request for information pursuant to the Freedom of Information Act( FOIA) (5 ILCS 140/ 1 et

seq. ( West 2012)).

In an e- mail received on December 2, 2014, you requested the following:

Copy of any opinion rendered or provided to the Edgar County
State's Attorney, Mr. Mark Isaf, as it relates to a County Sheriff as
a member of the Emergency Telephone System Board ( ETSB).  In
Edgar County, the ETSB receives an invoice from the Sheriff
Department and the Board votes on reimbursement to the Sheriff

Department for emergency dispatching and other items, like
electricity, maintenance, etc.

I have a copy of the original request from Mr. Isaf to the Attorney
General's Office for advice, opinion, guidance - I am asking for any
type of final or advisory opinion on this subject.
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Please be advised that this office has completed its search, and we have located no
records responsive to your request.

Very truly yours,

C; orltQGx—Q.  kiru cft)

CAITLIN Q. KNUTTE
Assistant Attorney General
FOIA Officer
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